Date

Dear Editor: 

As a business owner in ___________________, I want to take this opportunity to take note of School Board Recognition Month. There is nothing more important to the health of this community than our public schools, and it is, indeed, important to recognize that our school board members are working to ensure quality educational opportunities for all of our local children.

Our school trustees represent diverse backgrounds and perspectives. They come from all walks of life: businesspeople, former educators, parents, and community volunteers (or other relevant information for your district’s board). If you are not familiar with all of them, our board members’ names are: _____________________.

School board service is often thankless, with little or no pay. Board members carve time out of their schedules to serve because they truly care about what goes on in our schools and in our community. 

Board members may not always agree with each other, and voters may not always agree with every decision the board makes. That is how our democracy works. And make no mistake: They know that advancing the cause of our public schools is a high-stakes effort. Our local businesses depend on it. Our neighborhoods depend on it. Our families depend on it. 

School boards stand up for our public schools, and we should be grateful that they do.  

Sincerely,

